
Embassy of India 

Dakar 
  

RFP No. DAK/GEN/551/01/2020                                     Dated:- 14.05.2020 
  

  
Notification 

  
          Please refer to Tender ID No. 2020_MEA_529923_1 dated 01.04.2020 published on CPP Portal 

by Embassy of India, Dakar for Redevelopment and Maintenance of Website of EOI, Dakar and 

migration on Virtual private Cloud Infrastructure. As per the Para 9.2(ix) of the tender document “The 

issue of this RFP does not imply that Embassy of India, Dakar is bound to select a Bidder or to appoint 

the Selected Bidder, as the case may be, for the Project and Embassy of India, Dakar reserves the right 

to reject all or any of the Bidders or Bids without assigning any reason whatsoever.” 

Therefore, Technical committee has decided that all the bids are rejected for tender ID No. 

2020_MEA_529923_1 dated 01.04.2020. and fresh tender will be floated in due course. 

 

Sd- 

(Yashika Mehta) 
Second Secretary (HOC) 

  
  

Copy to:- 
1. To be uploaded on CPP Portal under corrigendum to published tender. 

2. To be uploaded on Mission’s website. 
3. To be published on mea.gov.in under the section tenders through PO(XMM). 
 

 

 


